
Dear Parents, 

 

Due to incessant rainfall and resulting waterlogging in several areas across 

Gurgaon, please note 

▪️The school will remain closed for students of Pre-Nursery to Class V on 

Thursday, 10th July 2025, in view of safety and well-being of our children. 

▪️Online classes will be conducted for Classes VI to XII tomorrow, Thursday, 10th 

July’25.  

▪️The school will reopen for all classes (Pre-Nursery to XII) in the offline mode 

on Friday, 11th July 2025. 

▪️The Monday Test scheduled for classes VI-XII for 11th July will be conducted 

as scheduled.  

 

Looking forward to your support as always. 

 

Aditi Misra 

Director Principal 


